高贵岭大宝·

Sent:

August 22, 2020 10:30 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: No cannabis shop in my neighborhood !!!

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Wei He 104-5790 Patterson Ave V5H4H6 Burnaby BC

On Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 9:14 AM Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

| The contents of this email message are salely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca |
|--|
| Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, o heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published of the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any othe communication medium cannot be edited. |
| |
| From: 高贵岭大宝 |
| Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:44 PM To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > Subject: No cannabis shop in my neighborhood !!! |
| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca |
| No cannabis shop in my neighborhood, not within 500 meters from schools, libraries & community centers. |
| Imaging what if a cannabis shop operate in city hall, legislature building? |
| https://www.burnabynow.com/news/proposed-burnaby-pot-shops-heading-to-public-hearing-1.24177703 |
| It's outrageous!!! |

A resident of NW2285

5790 Patterson Ave, Burnaby

So Tam So Tam

Sent:

August 21, 2020 3:17 PM

To:

Clerks

Cc:

So Tam So Tam

Subject:

Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, AmBylaw No. 25,2020 - Bylaw No. 14198 Rez. #

19-17 7360 Kingsway

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, AmBylaw No. 25,2020 - Bylaw No. 14198 Rez. #19-17 7360 Kingsway

Dear City Council,

I am one of the residential owners of Kings Crossing 1, I chose the apartment because the area is newly remodelled into a nice and peaceful community. I like a regular liquor store in the retail space but am strongly opposed to the idea of adding a cannabis store adheres with the liquor store. By adding the cannabis store into the liquor store, it negatively changes the image and peace of our community. According to the RCMP report, Edmontons is one of the four"city centres" and the crime bulletin's latest heat map has a big, red circle right in the middle of it. This Burnaby neighbourhood is the new crime hot spot. Edmonds has been hit by a rash of break and enters at business, as well as a flurry of vehicle thefts, and thefts from vehicles. Therefore, prevention is more important than remedies.

Please deny this By law amendment application.

Thank you for hearing my concerns.

Your sincerely,

Chak Kau So

602-7388 Kingsway Burnaby, BC Canada

擡櫬之悟

Sent:

August 21, 2020 3:40 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

回复: RE: Against the Weed Store on 7360 Kingsway

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Full name: Weili Bai

Address: 1405-7388 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC V3N 0G9

----- 原始邮件 ------

发件人: "Clerks"<<u>Clerks@burnaby.ca</u>>;

发送时间: 2020年8月22日(星期六) 凌晨 0.56

收件人:"擡櫬之信

主题: RE: Against the Weed Store on 7360 Kingsway

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the <u>postmaster(aburnaby.ca</u>

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: 擡櫬之悟

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 5:12 PM

To: Clerks < Clerks @burnaby.ca>

Subject: Against the Weed Store on 7360 Kingsway

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Comment to oppose

the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

Dear officer,

I'm Weili Bai,

one of the residents of 7388 Kingsway, Burnaby. I'm writing to comment against the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198", and I strongly oppose the opening of a government permit weed store at 7360 Kingsway.

In 2017, a man

who smokes weed told me that it impacts his feelings about time: Before he smokes, he could feel it would take him 1 minute to walk through a 1 minute hallway. After smoking weed, he told me that he felt it took him 10 minutes to walk through. And he couldn't



even say if this made him feel time running slower or faster because he was dizzy after smoking.

Paul told the church

of Ephesians:

"Do not get drunk on wine, which leads to debauchery. Instead, be filled with the Spirit" (NIV, Ephesians 5:18)

The weed smoking

effect which I mentioned above is worse than getting drunk.

Therefore, I am

against this weed store.

Thank you very

much for your consideration!

Weili Bai

Ken Tsui

Sent:

August 21, 2020 3:44 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Rejection of Bylaw 14198 No. 25.

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi:

Ken and Stella Tsui

5634 Tyne St., Vancouver. V5R 4L4

Many thanks

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca> Sent: August 21, 2020 10:32 AM

To: Ken Tsui

Subject: RE: Rejection of Bylaw 14198 No. 25.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnahy. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.



From: Ken Tsui

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 8:53 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Rejection of Bylaw 14198 No. 25.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Sir/Madam:

We own the apartment of the above-mentioned property.

We strongly disagree with the opening of the cannabis store due to the facts that there are many school children live around the area.

Lots of senior people have to use medical and physio services nearby.

Furthermore, this is already a high crime area.

Hope you can review all these factors

Sincerely

Ken and Stella



Karen So

Sent:

August 21, 2020 3:56 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Bby zoning bylaw 1965 - 7360 Kingsway

Categories:

Purple Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Response from 1107,2202 - 7358 Edmonds St

Re: Amendment bylaw no.25, 2020 - Bylaw no. 14198 To whom it may concern,

Please note that we strongly oppose to the cannibus store at this site.

- bad image To residential living and children
- Creates traffic congestion and can cause accidents by drivers under influence of drugs

David & Connie So.

Sent from my iPad

Yuling Chen

Sent:

August 21, 2020 4:03 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit a government permit cannabis store at #19-17-7360 Kingsway (Burnaby

Edmonds Town Center))

Categories:

Purple Category, Yellow Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

I'm Yuling Chen, the resident of #1505 - 7358 Edmonds St, KingsCrossing Tower II. I'm writing to express my objection to the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198". I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at #19-17 at 7360 Kingsway(Burnaby Edmonds Town Center).

I and my family have lived in this Edmonds neighborhood for many years. This community is a friendly and safe community with Edmonds Community school, library, densely inhabited buildings, playgrounds, parks, community center blocks away from each other. Many families with young children, teenagers and seniors live here. The proposed location of the Cannabis store is near all these public facilities. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored.

Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis stores saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). We are very concerned about the negative impacts that this Cannabis Store will bring to our community. As a person who cares about the safety of children, I do not want to see them in danger on the way to the schools, community library, community center, and parks. I sincerely appreciate all the residents in this community can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community.

And personally, I really do not like the smell of Cannabis when it is burning. The possibility would be high that people who purchased Cannabis might smoke around the building. If the strata management company needs to do more things to maintain the safety of the building, strata fees could be higher.

Due to the reasons above, I am strongly opposed to the opening of a Cannabis store at #19-17 at 7360 Kingsway Burnaby Edmonds Town Center in our neighborhood!

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References

1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada) https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html



2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9

Yuling Chen | CPA, CGA; BBA

#1505 - 7358 Edmonds St, Burnaby, BC V3N 0H1

From:

Yi wen Shi -

Sent:

August 21, 2020 4:32 PM

To:

Subject:

Re: Comment to oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

Categories:

Purple Category, Orange Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Name: YI WEN SHI

Address: 1610-7303 Noble Lane, Burnaby, BC, V3N 0H2

发自我的iPhone

在 2020年8月21日,13:43,Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > 写道:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and full residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect thase of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-meil the postmoster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.



From: Yi wen Shi

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 12:47 PM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Comment to oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit

a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

I'm Yi Wen Shi, the resident of kings crossing3, unit number 1610. I'm writing to comment against the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198", and I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

The potential cannabis is very close to the public library with 200m and also close to the community Centre. It had a news already shows Edmonton public library heads to court over cannabis store distance in Alberta, so why we continue to make the same mistake?

City bylaws require a distance of at least 200 metres from a cannabis shop to public libraries, schools and playgrounds.

I love burnaby and my community, and I will try my best to make the city better.therefore I am opposed to the opening of a legal cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, where is the center and heart of our Edmonds community.

Thank you very much for your attention!

Yi wen shi

发自我的iPhone



Sam Lee -

Sent:

August 21, 2020 6:36 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Again burnaby cannabis store

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi:

My name is Suhong Li. I live in 7155 10th Ave Burnaby. I am against the cannabis store which is going to set at kings crossing.

The reason has been stated in the last email. Thank you!

Best

Suhong Li

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 11:06:36 AM

To: Sam Lee

Subject: RE: Again burnaby cannabis store

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

1/3

From: Sam Lee

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:42 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > Subject: Again burnaby cannabis store

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

We are residents in Edmonds highgate. We are writing to urge that the government should revise its guidelines regarding the location of a new cannabis store. No cannabis store should be opened within 500 meters distance from schools, libraries, community centers and playgrounds!

City of Burnaby has recently issued two Zoning Bylaws to allow two government permit cannabis stores opened at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center) and #7360 Kingsway. Both of these two communities are friendly and safe communities with elementary schools, libraries, densely inhabited buildings, playgrounds and community centers blocks away from walking distance. The proposed locations of two Cannabis stores are near all these public facilities. Thus, the negative impacts on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored.

- 1. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1).
- 2. The adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store, which will result in harassments to senior and children (Reference 2).
- 3. The secondhand Cannabis smoke is harmful to kids, seniors as well as pregnant women (Reference 3).

We are very concerned of the negative impacts that these two Cannabis Stores will bring to our community. As parents, the last thing we want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the school, library, community center, and parks. We strongly oppose the opening of two Cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center and #7360 Kingsway.

Again we urge the government to set up a clear guideline on the location of a new cannabis store. No cannabis store should be opened within 500 meters from schools, libraries, community centers and playgrounds!!!!

Thank you very much for your time!

References

1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada)
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/impaired-driving.html

- 2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9
- 3. Karen.M.Wilson Secondhand Marijuana Smoke is NotBenign. From American Heart Association

Signed by residents + email address:

Get Outlook for iOS

yelin li ·

Sent:

August 21, 2020 7:08 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: no cannabis store!

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Rez. # 19-17 7360 Kingsway

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 21, 2020, at 11:19 AM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

Please provide the specific rezoning reference number you are opposing, at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this small message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: yelin li ·

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:22 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > Subject: Re: no cannabis store!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Good morning, Name: Xuehua Tian

Address: #903 7325 Arcola St Burnaby BC V5E 0A8

On Aug 21, 2020, at 9:48 AM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please also provide the rezoning reference number you are opposing, at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290
City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this enail message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the <u>postmaster@burnaby.ca</u>

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: yelin li

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 6:21 PM

To: Clerks < <u>Clerks@burnaby.ca</u>> **Subject:** no cannabis store!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to

phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Mayor and Council,

please stop opening cannabis store in residential building! It is residential building, not commercial malls. There are kids leave in the building and there are kid's facilities all around the area. We do not want the kids are surrounded by drug users. In addition, we as resident, fell our personal safety and personal property are under threat. Please do not open cannabis store in residential area! We strongly oppose this permit.

From:

xu a <a.xu2011@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 21, 2020 9:50 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

protest for any Cannabis stores to be open in Burnaby

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

On behalf of my family who live in in Edmonds area, I strongly disagree the City to permit any Cannabis stores to run business in this area.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Ailan Xu

Address: 99-6878 Southpoint Drive, Burnaby, BC, CA V3N 5E4

Cell: 7788346866

Email: a.xu2011@hotmail.com

From: Jonathan Kan <jkan604@gmail.com>

Sent: August 19, 2020 9:14 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Concerns rezoning to permit cannabis store

Categories: Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi there,

Please see attached letter to reference for rezoning of local area to allow for opening of a cannabis store.

I'm writing to express my deepest concern to rezone this area to allow for a cannabis store. I believe that this area is inappropriate to allow for this recreational drug as it is a high density area and the fumes/smell created by smoking it will affect many residents in the buildings upstairs and nearby. Although there is a No Smoking bylaw in the entire building, this bylaw has been continually ignored by smokers, having a store open nearby will most definitely exacerbate the problem.

Furthermore, having a large community centre just steps away will expose families and children to the drug. I have serious concerns about the negative effects of second hand smoking and is personally allergic to it myself. I hope that city council reconsiders the location of this store and I look forward to your response.

Thank you,

Jonathan

From:

HUI MA <huima2001@yahoo.ca>

Sent:

August 22, 2020 10:30 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: OPPOSE THE PROPOSAL OF THE TWO CANNABIS STORES IN BURNABY

Categories:

Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Thanks for the acknowledgment.

Hui Ma

65-8415 Cumberland Place, Burnaby, V3N 5C3

Regards,

Hui

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, August 21, 2020, 2:09 PM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby, if you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: HUI MA <huima2001@yahoo.ca> Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 2:07 PM To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: OPPOSE THE PROPOSAL OF THE TWO CANNABIS STORES IN BURNABY

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello.

As a resident of Burnaby, I strongly oppose the two cannabis stores that the City of Burnaby proposed for public hearing on Aug. 25.

- 1. Too short notification time
- 2. Notification range is too small limited to the residents within 30 meters
- 3. Public Hearing time is not proper while many people are away on vacation during the summer

- 4. Library is only 200 meters away and kids will have to pass by the cannabis store when they need to visit library and the Highgate Shopping Mall.
- 5. The Site is underneath residential building and only 20 meters away from the building main entrance which is NOT fair for the residents who do not use or dislike cannabis.
- 6. The site is near the Highgate Preschool across the road which can negatively impact kids heath if they are forced to breath in second hand weed smoking smell.
- 7. There was already an example of huge financial loss by operating cannabis stores in Ontario. We should learn the lesson and consider some other healthy and sustainable business to generate the revenue.

Regards,

Hui

From:

Kimberly Chen < m.chen.kimberly@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 24, 2020 9:43 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Response to August 25,2020 public hearing

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

First name: Kimberly Last name: Chen

Residential address: unit 1909-7388 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC

Concern:

Burnaby zoning bylaw 1965, amendment bylaw no.25,2020-bylaw no.14198

I am looking to start a family in Burnaby.

I hope you consider to move any form of a cannabis shop away from elementary school and highschool. Cannabis store should not be within walking distance of elementary school kids and high school teenager.

I wish the kids can grow healthly in environment free of any form of Second hand cannabis vapour. I believe Young kids should not be expose until they are educate enough to understand the difference between addiction drugs and medical use.

Best Regards, Kimberly Chen

If there are anything unclear please reach out.

Sincerely, Kimberly Che

On Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 11:36 AM Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please also provide the specific rezoning reference number you are opposing, at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the pastmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Kimberly Chen < m.chen.kimberly@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:29 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Response to August 25,2020 public hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Cannabis Store pose a public nuisance to nearby elementary, Highschool, senior home, community centre, playground;

especially in highly residential dense area.

It can also attract people smoking cannabis nearby posing both Heath risk and crime risk endangering children and senior nearby.

Cannabis shop should be located away from school, senior home, community Center, public library, and residential populated area.

Kingscrossing is within a few block away from elementary school, senior school, community Center, public libraries, and playground.

Has the government even put any consideration of our health and safe being?

According to the government of Canada there are regulations in place to create tobacco and vapour free place (

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/keeping-bc-healthy-safe/tobacco-vapour/requirements-under-tobacco-vapour-product-control-act-regulation/tobacco-vapour-free-places)

Why is the city of Burnaby not creating a Cannabis vapour free safe environment for elementary school, senior home, public library, playground and condominiums building?

Does the city not understand that cannabis itself is a vapour releasing product?



Once the product exits the shop, how will the city of Burnaby ensure the elementary school student and seniors will not be the expose to this product and the vapour of this product as it is readily available down the street?

From:

Clerks

Sent:

August 24, 2020 10:01 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

RE: I strongly oppose the two cannabis stores that the City of Burnaby

proposed for public hearing on Aug. 25

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

From: Mei Shao <shaomeishm@gmail.com> Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2020 10:25 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Re: I strongly oppose the two cannabis stores that the City of Burnaby proposed for public hearing on

Aug. 25

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

Name: Mei Shao

Address: 65-8415 Cumberland Place, Burnaby, V3N 5C3

Regards, Mei

On Aug 21, 2020, at 2:09 PM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290
City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.



The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Mei Shao <<u>shaomeishm@gmail.com</u>>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 2:05 PM
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: I strongly oppose the two cannabis stores that the City of Burnaby proposed for public

hearing on Aug. 25

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello.

As a resident of Burnaby, I strongly oppose the two cannabis stores that the City of Burnaby proposed for public hearing on Aug. 25.

- 1. Too short notification time
- 2. Notification range is too small limited to the residents within 30 meters
- 3. Public Hearing time is not proper while many people are away on vacation during the summer
- 4. Library is only 200 meters away and kids will have to pass by the cannabis store when they need to visit library and the Highgate Shopping Mall.
- 5. The Site is underneath residential building and only 20 meters away from the building main entrance which is NOT fair for the residents who do not use or dislike cannabis.
- 6. The site is near the Highgate Preschool across the road which can negatively impact kids heath if they are forced to breath in second hand weed smoking smell.
- 7. There was already an example of huge financial loss by operating cannabis stores in Ontario. We should learn the lesson and consider some other healthy and sustainable business to generate the revenue.

Regards, Mei



From:

Clerks

Sent:

August 24, 2020 10:10 AM

To: Cc: jolin yue Clerks

Subject:

RE: Against Kings Crossing and Old Orchid Cannabis Stores

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

If further action is taken or required you will be notified.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the <u>postmaster@burnaby.ca</u>

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: jolin yue < jolinyue8888@gmail.com > Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:00 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Re: Against Kings Crossing and Old Orchid Cannabis Stores

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Yun Yue 6749 Hersham Ave Burnaby

On Mon, Aug 24, 2020 at 9:45 AM Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings



All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby.

If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the

postmoster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to

Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted

live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: jolin yue < jolinyue8888@gmail.com >

Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2020 6:53 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca >

Subject: Against Kings Crossing and Old Orchid Cannabis Stores

CAUTION: This email originated from outside

of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to

phishing@burnaby.ca

To the Mayor and Council of Burnaby,

Our family is against opening Cannabis stores at Kings Crossing and Old Orchid. These locations are too close to where young children and teens gather and play.

We refuse these types of stores in our neighbourhood. The location at Kings Crossing is a just a few steps away from the library and Edmonds Community Centre. This is unacceptably close and the location should be reconsidered.

Sincerely,

Jolin Yue

From:

YI HUANG < yihuang 1217@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 22, 2020 6:51 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Comments regarding to Government Cannabis Store on 7360 Kingsway

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Office of the Mayor and Office of the Councillors Care of the Office of the City Clerk,

I'm writing to share my perspective on Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25,2020 - Bylaw No. 14198.

My name is YI HUANG, I'm the owner of strata 123, unit 1707 at 7303 Noble Lane, Kings Crossing. As per the Notice Of Public Hearing, me and my wife Siqi Li, want to express our strong disagreement to permit a cannabis store within the kings crossing commercial retail unit. Our neighborhood is close by library, park and community centre, which related to lots of teens, kids and families activities, cannabis store will not be fit into this community. We are planning to have a new family member, and my wife totally cannot stand for the smelling of cannabis smoke. We respect other people but someone is always smoking on the close street, cannabis store may make this situation worse. Therefore, we want you to hear our voices and consider seriously, thank you!

Sincerely Yi HUANG Owner of Strata 123

From:

Calvin Ng <calvinng0506@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 21, 2020 12:12 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Cannabis store at King crossing 2, Rez#19

Categories:

Purple Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi there,

Regarding to Rez#19 -17 7360 Kingsway.

I am a resident around this area. I am strongly against having the cannabis store in this area. This community already having some beggars around, if there is another cannabis store around will increase the number of drug user and beggars around this area. This will create more inconvenience and safety issue to our love ones, kids, family and ladies as here is a big residential area with schools and community center around.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Calvin Ng

1903 7077 Beresford St Burnaby V5E4J5

From: Calvin Ng <calvinng0506@gmail.com>

Sent: August 22, 2020 7:51 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Comment to oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198"

to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

Categories: Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

I'm Calvin Ng, the resident of 1903 7077 Beresford street burnaby bc v5e4j5. I'm writing to comment against the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198", and I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

I have lived in the Edmonds neighborhood for five years and my family and I really love our local community. Because of this love, we are really concerned about the negative effects the cannabis store brings to our community. The Edmonds community is a vivid and growing community, and we have many young children, teenagers, and seniors living here. The location of the cannabis store is just opposite to the Tommy Douglas Public Library, and only two blocks away from the Edmonds community center and parks. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). As a mother of two sons, the last thing I want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the community library, community center, and parks. I sincerely appreciate my children and other residents can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community, therefore I am opposed to the opening of a legal cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, where is the center and heart of our Edmonds community.

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References

1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada) https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html

2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9

Sincerely,

Calvin Ng

From:

Brenda Tam
brendatam1@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 22, 2020 8:14 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, AmBylaw No.25,2020 - Bylaw No. 14198 Rez. #

19-177360 Kingswa

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, AmBylaw No. 25,2020 - Bylaw No. 14198 Rez. #19-17 7360 Kingsway

Dear City Council,

I live in Kings Crossing 1, and I have a respiratory illness. I am strongly against the adding of a non medical use cannabis store in my community or under my building. The unpleasant smell of marijuana also made me hard to breathe. The city should not sacrifice the health of most people to accommodate a small group of people who consume cannabis for leisure. I am also worried that it will increase the crime in the neighborhood. Please deny this Bylaw amendment.

Thank you for hearing my concerns.

Kind Regards,

Kwai Ling Tam

2805 - 7388 Kingsway Burnaby, BC Canada

From: Rosanna Yip <ryip.associates@telus.net>

Sent: August 22, 2020 8:19 PM

To: Clerk

Subject: Opposition to Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25,2020 -

Bylaw No. 14198 - Rez. #19-17

Importance: High

Categories: Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Good day,

I am writing to declare my **opposition** to the proposal for a government cannabis store in 7360 Kingsway in accordance to :

- Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965
- Amendment Bylaw No. 25 Bylaw No. 14198

I do not support the "BCCS #7051 Burnaby Kings Crossing" prepared by the Liquor Distribution Branch. My concern is creating unnecessary and undesirable presence of customer group. I believe this will increase the risk for the owners and residents in the Kings Crossing complexes.

Regards

Rosanna

Rosanna Yip #708, 7358 Edmonds Street, Burnaby V3N 0H1 ryip.associates@telus.net 403-616-0199

This electronic transmission, including any accompanying attachments, contains confidential information that may be privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. Any distribution, review, dissemination or copying of the contents of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the copy you have received.

From:

Frank Liu <frank_liu87@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 24, 2020 11:13 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Oppose cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

2105-7063 hall ave,burnaby Siqiang Liu

在 2020年8月24日,10:36,Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > 写道:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Frank Liu < frank liu87@hotmail.com>
frank liu87@hotmail.com>
frank liu87
<a href="mailto:

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Oppose cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Comment to oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

Dear officer,

I'm Siqiang(Frank)Liu, the resident of 7063 hall ave. I'm writing to comment against the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198", and I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

I have lived in the Edmonds neighborhood for 3 years and my family and I really love our local community. Because of this love, we are really concerned about the negative effects the cannabis store brings to our community. The Edmonds community is a vivid and growing community, and we have many young children, teenagers, and seniors living here. The location of the cannabis store is just opposite to the Tommy Douglas Public Library, and only two blocks away from the Edmonds community center and parks. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). As a father, the last thing I want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the community library, community center, and parks. I sincerely appreciate my children and other residents can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community, therefore I am opposed to the opening of a legal cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, where is the center and heart of our Edmonds community.

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References

- 1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada) https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html
- 2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9

From:

Shan Huang <huangshan78@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 24, 2020 9:36 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

RE: We are againt cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Shan Huang

7466 Holly Street, Burnaby BC V5E 2C4

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>
Sent: August 24, 2020 9:01 AM

To: Shan Huang <huangshan78@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: We are againt cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Shan Huang < huangshan 78@hotmail.com >

Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 9:37 AM



To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: We are againt cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom it may concern,

We are Owner of a property on Holly Street. With a family of 3 kids (9 years, 5 years and 3 years old). The proposed cannabis store in the neighbour created great concerns for us. We don't think this will be good impression for kids and it should not be located so close to the community centre and library.

Please re-consider this.

If you need to reach me, please call 604-4016588 or through this email.

Shan Huang (Owner at Holly Street)

From:

Ru Li < liru06318@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 24, 2020 9:37 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Against cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Ru Li

7466 Holly Street, Burnaby BC V5E 2C4

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 9:01 AM
To: Ru Li < liru06318@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: Against cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Ru Li < liru06318@hotmail.com> Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 9:39 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Against cannabis store at Kings Crossing (7360 Kingsway, Burnaby)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom it may concern,

We are Owner of a property on Holly Street. With a family of 3 kids (9 years, 5 years and 3 years old). The proposed cannabis store in the neighbourhood created great concerns for us. We don't think this will be good impression for kids and it should not be located so close to the community centre and library.

Please re-consider this.

If you need to reach me, please call 778-3176866.

Ru Li (Owner at Holly Street)

From:

Ling Chang < linglynnchang@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 23, 2020 10:51 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Public Hearing August 25/2020

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

I disagree with having a government cannabis store within an existing commercial retail unit.

Thank you for your time.

Ling Chang 2410-7388 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC V3N0G9

From:

Clerks

Sent:

August 24, 2020 9:06 AM

To:

Shawn Clerks

Cc: Subject:

RE: Oppose Cannabis Stores Opening in Burnaby

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

If further action is taken or required you will be notified.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

----Original Message-----

From: Shawn <shawnchangtao@yahoo.com> Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 11:12 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks @burnaby.ca>

Subject: Oppose Cannabis Stores Opening in Burnaby

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca



To whom it may concern, I, Shawn Shao, who is a BC resident living at 4827 watling street, Burnaby, BC, V5J1W6 disagreeing any kind of stores related to Cannabis. Thank you.

Sincerely, Shawn Shao

Sent from my iPhone

From: cindy hu likeapple1234567@hotmail.com>

Sent: August 23, 2020 11:29 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Oppose to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 kingsway "

Categories: Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198" to permit a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

Dear officer.

I'm Cindy Hu, the resident of 106-6888 Southpoint Dr. Burnaby. I'm writing to comment against the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198", and I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway.

I have lived in the Edmonds neighborhood for six years and my family and I really love our local community. Because of this love, we are really concerned about the negative effects the cannabis store brings to our community. The Edmonds community is a vivid and growing community, and we have many young children, teenagers, and seniors living here. The location of the cannabis store is just opposite to the Tommy Douglas Public Library, and only two blocks away from the Edmonds community center and parks. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). As a mother of two sons, the last thing I want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the community library, community center, and parks.

I sincerely appreciate my children and other residents can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community, therefore I am opposed to the opening of a legal cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, where is the center and heart of our Edmonds community.

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of

Canada)https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9

From: zhang luhua <luhuazhang0306@hotmail.com>

Sent: August 23, 2020 3:36 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: NO CANNABIS STORE IN BURNABY !!!

Attachments: LuhuaZhang, Burnaby, BC.pdf

Categories: Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom may concern,

I'm Luhua Zhang, a resident from Kings Crossing Tower 3.

I DISAGREE with opening a cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, here are some reasons below:

- 1. My husband and I moved in our new home in March 2020, the reason we choose to live in Kings Crossing is because this is a brand new community that oriented towards to families. We do plan to have children soon, so we really want to raise them in a healthy and safe environment. I can't image there is a cannabis store opened close to our home, we are so worried about the influence to our children and our quality of life in the future. The joy of moving into a new home is now gone by this news. We are so disappointed.
- 2. I am concern about the safety in this area. There is a busy intersection less than 100 meter from the cannabis store. I am worried there will be increased number of drug driving. Besides ,If some people drive after smoking marijuana, it may cause a car accident and block the intersection and make the busy streets more crowded.
- 3. The cannabis store is less than 200 meters away from Tommy Douglas Library, it is only 2-3 minutes on foot. It is only 400 meters away from Highgate Village Shopping Centre, and it is only 5-6 minutes on foot. The new Buy low food store is just next to it. It's intolerable to have a marijuana shop within these places that we often go to.
- 4. This shop is planned opened directly downstairs of a high-rise apartment. Other existing cannabis shops are all open in shopping malls. Edmonds cannabis store is just over 20 meters away from the main gate of Kings Crossing Tower 1.
- 5. The cannabis shop is also very close to Highgate Preschool, which has a very bad effect on young children. For example, the smell of marijuana is not good for their physical and mental health.

I am very dissatisfied with the government's move to open a marijuana shop in a very crowded community. I don't think it can be profitable. As a taxpayer, I think I have the right to say no to this government action.I hope our mayor and council members will consider this action carefully.

Luhua Zhang

1405-7303 Noble Lane,

Burnaby BC V3N OH2

From:

xiang li <xiangli0928@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 23, 2020 3:49 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

NO CANNABIS STORE IN BURNABY !!!

Attachments:

XiangLi,Burnaby,BC.pdf

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To whom may concern,

My name is Xiang Li, a resident from Kings Crossing Tower 3.

I DISAGREE with opening a cannabis store at 7360 Kingsway, here are some reasons below:

- 1. My wife and I moved in our new home in March 2020, the reason we choose to live in Kings Crossing is because this is a brand new community that oriented towards to families. We do plan to have children soon, so we really want to raise them in a healthy and safe environment. I can't image there is a cannabis store opened close to our home, we are so worried about the influence to our children and our quality of life in the future. The joy of moving into a new home is now gone by this news. We are so disappointed.
- 2. I am concern about the safety in this area. There is a busy intersection less than 100 meter from the cannabis store. I am worried there will be increased number of drug driving. Besides ,If some people drive after smoking marijuana, it may cause a car accident and block the intersection and make the busy streets more crowded.
- 3. The cannabis store is less than 200 meters away from Tommy Douglas Library, it is only 2-3 minutes on foot. It is only 400 meters away from Highgate Village Shopping Centre, and it is only 5-6 minutes on foot. The new Buy low food store is just next to it. It's intolerable to have a marijuana shop within these places that we often go to.
- 4. This shop is planned opened directly downstairs of a high-rise apartment. Other existing cannabis shops are all open in shopping malls. Edmonds cannabis store is just over 20 meters away from the main gate of Kings Crossing Tower 1.
- 5. The cannabis shop is also very close to Highgate Preschool, which has a very bad effect on young children. For example, the smell of marijuana is not good for their

physical and mental health.

I am very dissatisfied with the government's move to open a marijuana shop in a very crowded community. I don't think it can be profitable. As a taxpayer, I think I have the right to say no to this government action. I hope our mayor and council members will consider this action carefully.

Xiang Li

1405-7303 Noble Lane,

Burnaby BC V3N 0H2

From:

Allen Hsieh <hsiehallen@hotmail.com>

Sent:

August 24, 2020 11:25 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Strongly against cannabis store

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

My name is Jun Hsien Hsieh Address 2302 7358 Edmonds street Burnaby V3n0h1

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 24, 2020, at 9:17 AM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

>

> This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

>

- > All comments received require the sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.
- > Thank you.

>

- > City of Burnaby
- > Office of the City Clerk
- > Phone: 604-294-7290
- > City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
- > 4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

>

> Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

>

> The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

>

> Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

> > >

> > > > ----Original Message----> From: Allen Hsieh <hsiehallen@hotmail.com> > Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 7:03 PM > To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca> > Subject: Strongly against cannabis store > CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca > > To city > I am very disappointed for the government and city of Burnaby to even consider to have another cannabis store open. I am a resident of kings crossing and I have to again voice myself that I do not agree and strongly against the permit for cannabis store under this apartment building in the commercial retail unit. This will reduce the living standard for current residents and even post threats to child health considering a new childcare center is opening within 2 blocks soon. > Not only that, we have enough problem with drug uses in the Kings crossing building already And city wants to help make the matter worse? > I have always voted your party for every election But honestly if the city do not listen to the voice of people and only think about their benefits I will make sure my vote and everyone in my family's vote to go to the opposite party on the next election. > Truly disappointed to even see the notice of public hearing > Allen >

> Sent from my iPhone

From:

| From: | Kenneth Lau <kenlau89@gmail.com></kenlau89@gmail.com> |
|---|--|
| Sent: To: | August 24, 2020 9:26 AM Clerks |
| Subject: | Re: Expression of Concern for August 25 2020 Public Hearing: Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw Nov 25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198 |
| Categories: | Purple Category, Blue Category |
| recognize the sender and know the o | n outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca |
| Personal details of sender are a | s follows: |
| Kenneth Lau | |
| 1351 Duthie Ave, Burnaby, BC | C V5A 2R5 |
| Thank you. | |
| On Mon., Aug. 24, 2020, 9:20 | a.m. Clerks, < <u>Clerks@burnaby.ca</u> > wrote: |
| This is to acknowledge receipt o charge of Public Hearings. | f your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in |
| All comments received require t number. Please provide at your | he sender's full name, first and last, and residential address including suite earliest convenience. |
| Thank you. | |
| City of Burnaby | |
| Office of the City Clerk | |
| Phone: 604-294-7290 | • |
| City of Burnaby Corporate Ser | vices Office of the City Clerk |

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Kenneth Lau < kenlau89@gmail.com > Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2020 7:12 PM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Expression of Concern for August 25 2020 Public Hearing: Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw Nov

25, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14198

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Fellow Neighbours, Mayor and Councillors,

We are voicing our concern against approving zoning amendments for the BC Liquor Distribution Branch to open a cannabis store in 7360 Kingsway, Burnaby.

Opening a cannabis store would excessively introduce impairing smoke and vapour. These smells and odours will not only be in the immediate area around the proposed store site, but dissipated throughout the entire neighbourhood by public cannabis smokers and vapers. Bypassers, young and old would unknowingly consume cannabis by secondhand on their way to our local community centre, library, tutoring centre, preschool, grocers, cafes and so forth.



The Edmonds neighbourhood has come a long way of achieving successful developments of public-friendly residences, commercial structures, and public services. To introduce a cannabis store in the heart of this vibrant neighbourhood is a step back. As fellow Burnaby residents, we strongly oppose this store operating in the Edmonds neighbourhood.

Regards, Jenny Yip, Kenneth Lau, Anthony Lau

From:

suzanne ting <tingsuzanne@yahoo.ca>

Sent:

August 23, 2020 7:43 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No.25, 2020- Bylaw No.14198

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To Burnaby City Council:

RE: Public Hearing scheduled on Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at 5pm

I recently received a notice of public hearing in relation to the proposed amendment. With regrets, I won't be able to attend & participate in the meeting. I am a resident in the neighborhood. I strongly object to the proposal of a government cannabis store within the commercial retail unit (BCCS#7051 Burnaby Kings Crossing) located at 7360 Kingsway.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Ting

#1203, 7088 Salisbury Ave. Burnaby, BC

From:

Tina Wong <tina.w37@icloud.com>

Sent:

August 23, 2020 7:48 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Cannabis store rejection

Categories:

Purple Category, Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello.

Please accept this email as my REJECTION to open proposed Cannabis retail at 7360 KINGSWAY. I am a resident at 7388 Kingsway where the shop will be underneath my building.

Our three new buildings are meant for "suburban" "downtown" living with lots of young families starting out. There will and is an abundance of children here and it would be difficult for parents to explain to their very young children what this smell is and what the effects psychological effects are. It is further taxing on parents after having to deal with covid-19, homeschooling, preparing meals (since kids are not going to school). Why do they all need to be exposed to marijuana at parks and outside their homes? They would be passing this store a few times a day as it's right outside their door! Every day, to go to school, library, grocery shop, park, community centre. We did not sign up for this when purchasing back in 2015 and the building only having people move on earlier this year. People will be taking their pot to the community centre or outside/alleys of our building to smoke. I've seen it in Vancouver.

Thank you Tina Wong & Kam Wong 1702-7388 Kingsway

從我的iPhone傳送